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?-ﬁi C OMITED STATES DEPARIMENTBFRERICULTURE
FOREIGN AGRICULTURAL SERVICE
WASHINGTON, D.C, 20250

0CT 1 8 1966

Mr. William N. Morell, Jr., Director
Resesarch and Reports

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Mr. Morell:

I have yowr memorandum of October 13, 1966, im which you
expressed appreciation for the recent assistance rendered
by the Foreign Agricultural Service to

one of your agricultural analysts.

Members of my star? enjoyed working with [N ona
were pleased to learn that their efforts were rewarding and

that the objectives of [ tvdy vere tally
accomplished.
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ﬁcerely yours, —

Raymond A. Icanes
~ Administrator

*USDA Waiver Letter In ERU File*
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